Dear Bea Rodriguez-Fransen,

On behalf of Huntington National Bank, I want to thank you for the work that City of Aurora does to help improve the quality of life for our communities.

Huntington is proud to support your efforts by providing a charitable contribution ("Gift") to City of Aurora's Aurora Financial Empowerment Center (FEC). The approved donation amount is provided below.

Note that Huntington will make this Gift by its sole discretion and has no binding obligation to make this, or any other Gift.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide this assistance to City of Auroraand appreciate our partnership. For any recognition of Huntington regarding this Gift, please:

- Acknowledge Huntington where appropriate in printed materials, newsletters, annual reports or other donor related activities associated with City of Aurora.
- Offer Huntington the opportunity to approve all written materials that use Huntington's name and/or corporate logo prior to publication and distribution.
- Refer to Huntington as 'The Huntington National Bank' in citations. When Huntington's corporate logo is used, do not alter it in any way.

In order to process this Gift, kindly submit to me, Lindsay Baker, electronically via the email address listed below, the following information:

- Invoice made out to The Huntington Foundation, 41 S. High Street, Columbus, OH 43287
- Completed ACH template providing City of Aurora's bank account information (ACH form attached)

This donation has been approved for \$ 50,000. Please provide the requested payment information by Tuesday, November 2nd.

With appreciation,

Lindsay Baker

lindsay.baker@huntington.com The Huntington Foundation 41 S. High Street